
 
 

Sustainability in Haiti 
Presentation and Conversation with Rosedanie Cadet 

Founder and Director of Helping Hands Noramise 

7-9 P.M.   Wednesday, March 17, 2010 
Langley United Methodist Church (3rd and Anthes) 

This free event is sponsored by:  

 
Sister Island Project 

 

Helping Hands Noramise is a service program focused on sustainable development and sustainable food 
production in Limbé, Haiti.  Donations to Helping Hands Noramise are welcome. 

 

 

 

Rosedanie Cadet was born in Haiti and lived there until the age of 10, when she moved with 
her family to Brooklyn, New York. An island person at heart, Rosedanie settled on Orcas Island 
3 years ago.  In December 2009, Rosedanie returned to Haiti and visited her family’s hometown 
of Limbé, where the seeds of the Noramise project began to germinate in her mind.  Rosedanie 
had found her life’s purpose: to start a sustainable farming project with the people of Limbé, 

with the goal of creating a micro-development model for the region. 
 

Two weeks after she arrived back in the US, the earthquake hit Haiti, sparking even more 
urgency for her work.  Her history and experiences all converged at this defining moment in her 

life, and Rosedanie knew the time was right to launch Helping Hands Noramise, a non-profit 
project named in honor of her grandmother. 

 

For more info about Rosedanie’s organization:  www.noramise.org 
 

For more info about this event and Sister Island Project’s work in the Dominican Republic: 
Phone: 360-321-4012 ♦ Email: sisterisland@gmail.com ♦ Web: www.sisterislandproject.org 


